
College Council Meeting 
VCAA Report 

Friday, November 4, 2016 
    
1. Accreditation 

 A campus-wide email was recently sent out by the Chancellor to "kick 
off" the self-evaluation process. 

 Teams are now working on standards and are in the process of 
gathering information.  

 
2. CERC 

 Last year’s group is still reviewing Program/Unit Reviews and writing 
Response Memos.   

 To follow will be Recommendation Memo to Chancellor. 
 Revising templates to make information requested more meaningful. 

 

3. COMPASS - Acuplacer 
 The last day for COMPASS testing is November 15th.    

 COMPASS to Acuplacer conversion is effective December 1st.  
 Cost of Accuplacer is $1.95 per test per student.   

 Institution administrator is Kaleo Pilago.  
 Testing can be done online at high schools.  

 English and Math have determined Cut Scores.  
 

4.  STAR GPS Registration 
 Students will be registering for spring 2017 through STAR, beginning 

November 7th.  
 MyUH registration feature will be turned off.   

 Counselors are testing now.    
 Grace will be doing STAR Training. 

 There was a “bug” with Auto Dev Ed but has since been resolved. 

 
5. AdAstra 

 Debrief held on Monday, October 31, 2016.  See Ad Astra – Next Steps 
 The presentation given by Ad Astra representatives Katie Coleman and 

Patrick Cain can be viewed on youtube:  
https://youtu.be/peFgh6ojNzw 

 The fall 2016 data has been submitted to Ad Astra with an early 
December date that it will be available on our campus dashboard.  

Data will be considered for fall 2017 scheduling. 
 

6. Foundations 
 Presentation to Liberal Arts faculty at All Liberal Arts meeting, 

November 4th. 
 Faculty will take a vote this semester whether or not to go 

Foundations/Diversifications 
 

https://youtu.be/peFgh6ojNzw

